

Year 4 Residential Trip to Windmill Hill 2025

Dear Parents/Carers

We are offering our Year 4 children the exciting opportunity of a residential visit to Windmill Hill Outdoor Activity Centre, East Sussex in the Spring Term 2025.

The trip will take place from Monday 24th March to Wednesday 26th March 2025.

In previous years our children have had the fantastic experience of trying out a range of outdoor activities such as raft building, abseiling and climbing.

The cost of the trip will be £310 which includes transport there and back, accommodation, meals and all of the activities whilst at the centre. Due to the cost of the trip and to allow you to budget, we have set out a payment plan as follows:

£77.50 deposit due by October $31^{\rm st}$ – THIS WILL BE NON-REFUNDABLE £77.50 due by November $30^{\rm th}$ £77.50 due by January $31^{\rm st}$ £77.50 due by February $28^{\rm th}$

To give you time to discuss the trip with your children, the trip will become available on the Arbor Parent Portal on Tuesday 1st October where you can give your child permission to take part in this trip as well as paying the deposit and all future instalments. Spaces are limited so do sign up at your earliest opportunity.

If you have any questions, don't hesitate to ask.

Thank you

Mr Mathew smathew@orchardsjunior.school